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May 9, 2017 

 

The Honorable Chris Collins 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Trent Kelly 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Patrick Tiberi 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Gregg Harper 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Patrick Meehan 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Ron Kind 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Janice Schakowsky 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Representatives Collins, Kelly, Tiberi, Harper, Meehan, Kind, and 

Schakowsky: 

 

Thank you for introducing the bipartisan Home Health Care Planning 

Improvement Act of 2017 (H.R. 1825).  We, the undersigned groups, pledge our 

continued support of your efforts to obtain passage of this important legislation 

in the 115
th

 Congress.  As you know, the bill authorizes nurse practitioners, clinical 

nurse specialists, certified nurse-midwives, and physician assistants as eligible 

health care professionals who can certify patient eligibility for home health care 

services under Medicare.  This critical change would improve access to important 

home health care services, and potentially prevent additional hospital, sub-acute 

care facility and nursing home admissions—all of which are costly to the 

consumer, the taxpayer and Medicare. 

 

The undersigned organizations remain committed to ensuring that consumers 

have access to health care providers who are qualified, educated, and certified to 

provide high quality primary care, chronic care management, and other services 

that keep them living a high quality life, with dignity, in locations of their choice. 
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AARP 

Aging Life Care Association 

AMDA- The Society for Post-Acute and Long-Term Care Medicine 

Alzheimer’s Foundation of America 

American Academy of Home Care Medicine 

American Academy of PAs 

American Association of Colleges of Nursing 

American Association of Heart Failure Nurses 

American Association of Nurse Practitioners 

American Association of Occupational Health Nurses 

American College of Nurse-Midwives 

American Geriatrics Society  

American Nephrology Nurses Association 

American Nurses Association 

American Organization of Nurse Executives 

Association of Public Health Nurses  

Association of Rehabilitation Nurses 

Center for Medicare Advocacy 

Gerontological Advance Practice Nurses Association  

The Jewish Federations of North America 

LeadingAge 

Medicare Rights Center 

National Academy of Elder Law Attorneys 

National Association for Home Care & Hospice  

National Association of Clinical Nurse Specialists 

National Association of Neonatal Nurses 

National Association of Nurse Practitioners in Women's Health 

National Association of Pediatric Nurse Practitioners 

National Committee to Preserve Social Security and Medicare  

National Consumer Voice for Quality Long-Term Care 

National Council on Aging 

National Organization of Nurse Practitioner Faculties 

OWL-The Voice of Women 40+ 

Physician Assistant Education Association 

VNAA – The Visiting Nurse Associations of America 

Women's Institute for a Secure Retirement 
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cc:  The Honorable Paul Ryan 


